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Dear Linn-Mar Wrestling Supporters,

I am reaching out to all L-M Wrestling Supporters to ask for your
help as we embark on year two of the LMWC Endowment Drive.
Currently we have raised $28,213 towards our goal of $100,000. The
yearly return on our endowment investment will be used to promote
boys and girls wrestling in the Linn-Mar community K-12 for decades.
Supporters of this campaign will be recognized on signage inside the
wrestling complex at L-M High School, on our social media platforms,
at all home wrestling events and on our website (linnmarwrestling.com).
We will also display logos for our business supporters donating more
than $200 per year.

There are 2 ways to donate to this cause.
1.) Visit our on-line platform at:
https://www.betterunite.com/linnmarwrestlingclub-lmwcendowmentcampaign

2.) Send a check using this form:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zQ50rOhTLs18eltY2LKapS0vQxLeikSu0KRORYUe15M/edit

*The LMWC is a 501c3 organization, all donations are tax deductible*

**You can check out all of our donors from year 1 of this
campaign at this link:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FrWNGD390N6qjsr-IAMpkx1qWy3b7sW-/edit

Thanks for your consideration,
Coach Streicher/ LMWC Board

Go Lions!
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